
Confirmation Retreat 
Sunday, November 13, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Confirmation Students, 

On Saturday, March 22, 2025 we will hold our required Confirmation Retreat.  All 

students from the school and Religious Education Program should be at the 

school building by 9:45 am.  The Retreat will start promptly at 10:00 am.  We will 

have a hot lunch for all in attendance (please be sure to list any food 

allergies/preferences on the permission form).  The Retreat ends at 2:00 pm.  

Students should be picked up at that time. 

All participants need to fill in the attached permission form and return it to the 

Religious Education Office, student’s teacher or catechist by March 9th/10th.  If for 

some reason your child cannot attend this Retreat please inform me as soon as 

possible so that an alternate Retreat may be found for him/her.  It is a policy of 

the Joliet Diocese for all students to attend a Retreat in order to be Confirmed. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 630-353-4550 or email me at 

jdillenburg@sjalisle.org. 

 

Thank you very much! 

Many Blessings to You! 

Miss Julie Dillenburg 

Saturday, March 22, 2025 
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